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Our Church’s Wider Mission (OCWM)

We did it!! We exceeded our OCWM pledge by $136.00! Thank you for 
supporting the wider UCC ministry in associations, conferences, and in the 
national and global church. A brochure about OCWM will be passed out with the 
current newsletter. 

If you would like to donate to OCWM, please indicate OCWM and the amount in 
the memo line of your check, or mark an envelope with the designated amount for 
OCWM.

Fellowship Room 
 
The building contractor, NCI Roberts, is asking that the contents of the fellowship 
room be moved to other areas of the church before the interior repairs begin. 

Please volunteer to sort and move items from the fellowship room at noon 
following church on Sunday, February 2. There may be some items that are water 
damaged and need to be thrown away. Many hands make for light work and we 
hope for a good turnout that day!

Literacy Campaign



Our literacy campaign purchased 392 new children’s books that Brian Cole 
delivered to the Sauk Prairie Health Center’s Birthing Unit recently. Reading 
opens the door to children's early academic success, imparts a love of learning and 
leads to higher grades in every school subject.

In addition to donating books to newborns, our literacy campaign distributes 
children’s books at the Christians in Action Food Pantry each month. The Little 
Free Library in front of the church encourages people of all ages to take or leave a 
book to read.


